
Uncle Bill started the meeting at 7:00pm at Roland's upstairs. January 2, 2017 Our condolences to Randy 
and Allie Sleasman on the passing of Randy's mom "Millie". 

Treasurers Report – Ruby 
Please contact Ruby directly for an official report of Club funds. Ruby 
Marcocelli rubymarco@comcast.net   
 

Membership report – Anita 

1st quarter dues are due. Please contact Anita Bocan try2ski@comcast.net if you are not getting updates, 
meeting notes or need a name tag. Did you know that newer member name tags have the month and 
year that you officially joined the club? That’s how you tell when your dues are due! Anita has a pile of 
unclaimed nametags. 
 
SCF’s celebrated another trip around the sun ~ Happy Birthday! 
 
Make sure you sign in at each meeting and let us know if you brought donations for our benefiting 
charities! 
 
If you completed volunteer hours – please email Anita with your full name, date and name of the event 
and number of hours that you volunteered. If you organized a volunteer activity or fundraising event-you 
can email the list of participants directly to Anita. 
 
 
Anita announced our Volunteer of the Year is Uncle Bill! Thanks for all your hard work...As a club, we 
added 8 new members bringing us to 171 members strong ~ and we volunteered a total of 3,255 hours.   

  
Volunteer Report – Patty 

Please contact Patty Meyers mspatti63055@yahoo.com directly for details surrounding the events below 
and others. Also, please talk to Patty if you know of another GREAT volunteer activity for our club. 
 
Upcoming volunteer opportunities: 
Pour for a Cure - January 20th 
Beer Fest - same weekend as Cabin Fever 
Tipping the Scales for Psoriasis Rock n Roll Festival - Feb 18th 
 
Upcoming Events: 
"I Don't Know" 2017 Cabin Fever February 24, 25, 26 ~ $99 room rate available at the Park Inn by 
Radisson ~ Beaver Falls 
 
Benefits Pink Pamper an organization improving the lives of women impacted by cancer and domestic 
violence 
 
Registration forms available via email, Facebook and our website. Please fill out your registration form 
and book your room today! 
Thank you 
*Ruby Marcocelli = Registration, Room assignments 
*Patti Myers = Volunteer / Donation list(s) 
*Patti Myers = Hospitality Suite (with Karen & Darla helping) 
*Missy Fereday = Basket raffle 
*Mary Cortazzo = Pool Games 
*Michelle Gorman = Balcony Decorating contest 
*You = other fun ideas (email us or attend the next planning meeting) 
 
Open Floor: 

https://mg.mail.yahoo.com/neo/b/compose?to=rubymarco@comcast.net
https://mg.mail.yahoo.com/neo/b/compose?to=mspatti63055@yahoo.com


St Patty's Day Parade - Uncle Bill announced his upcoming knee replacement surgery scheduled for early 
March. If little leprechan would please step up and take the lead on this - we would be a wee bit grateful. 
 
Do you know? Dennis Zundel 

No giveaways or 50/50 

Fruitfully submitted by Missy 

__._,_.___ 

 
Posted by: mdfereday@yahoo.com  

 


